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Tuesday 6th May 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 6 SATS: Monday 12th May to Thursday 15th May 2024 

SATs week is finally upon us, and we have been overwhelmingly proud of how hard our Year 
6 children have worked. We are all very excited for Sats next week to be completed and for 
the children to showcase all their efforts. The timetable for the week is as follows: 

Monday 12th May 
Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar 

Paper 1: 9.15-10.00* 
Paper 2: 10.10-10.25* 

Tuesday 13th May 
Reading  

9.15-10.15* 

Wednesday 14th May 
Maths  

Paper 1 (Arithmetic): 9.15-9.45* 
Paper 2 (Reasoning 1): 10.00-10.40* 

Thursday 15th May 
Maths  

Paper 3 (Reasoning 2):  9.15-9.55* 
 

*timings are approximate 
 

We have not set any formal homework this week as we want the children to rest and have 
some time to take their mind off things and to be in the best frame of mind for next week. 
We have said for those who do want to do some work or revision, to use their homework 
booklets to read through and remind themselves of key concepts and units taught. 

Your support this weekend and next week will be really appreciated. Could you please: 

 Ensure your child sticks to their normal sleeping routine as much as possible and rests. 
 Encourage your child to drink plenty of water, stay hydrated and bring a bottle to school. 
 Support your child to arrive in plenty of time to avoid any stress or anxiety that lateness can 

cause. 
 Remind them that these assessments are just one way in which we assess their progress 

overall- as long as they try their best that is all we can ask them to do. 
 Remind them to ask for help if they need it from an adult, and that some questions are meant 

to be challenging. These assessments are just as much a test of stamina and resilience than 
the curriculum content.  

 Encourage your child to enjoy themselves – often children comment this was the best week 
of the year! 
 
p.t.o 
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SATs Breakfast 

Toast will be served from 8.15 a.m. every day for children. There will also be cereals available 
too. This will close at 8.45 a.m. to prepare for the assessments so please remind them to 
arrive in good time for this. This is not compulsory, but children can still arrive earlier if they 
wish on these days.  

Please do let us know if there are any issues regarding attendance at the earliest convenience 
on each day, either through the School Office and/or via Class Dojo to the class teacher or to 
Mr Duncan.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Year 5 & 6 Team  


